Program Leader Feedback Form

Dear Program Leader(s):

Now that you've offered the Right on the Money program in your community, please take a few
minutes to provide feedback about the program. Send your completed form to Right on the Money
c/o Cathy Bowen, Penn State University, 8B Ferguson Building, University Park, PA 16803, or via fax
to 814-863-4753. If you are willing to share them, please include a summary of the session
evaluations and/or follow-up surveys.

Thanks!
The Right on the Money Program Team

Please rate the program by circling the appropriate number:

Program Materials H’:I?)tful Sol_rgf;:ft Helpful
Ease of use of the guide 1 2 3
Program planning materials 1 2 3
Parents’lessons 1 2 3
Children’s lessons 1 2 3
Publicity toolkit 1 2 3

Please circle the number that indicates what you may do after offering Right on the Money:

-

Future Plans No Maybe Yes
Offer the program again 1 2
Offer additional financial education programs 1 2
Recommend the program to a colleague 1 2

In what county was the program offered?

When was the program? ~ Month & Year Time of Day/Evening

How many people participated in the program? Families Adults Children

What community partners were engaged with the program, if any? How?

How could Right on the Money be improved? (use the back of this page, if necessary)
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